
BLINN COLLEGE STUDENT TITLE IX RIGHTS AND RESOURCES LETTER 

Dear Student, 

It is important that you are aware of your rights and resources for support and assistance. The following 

are resources available both on-campus and in the campus communities: 

On-Campus Confidential Resources:  Reporting to any of the following sources will be completely 

confidential. Your personal information will not be shared by any of the following resources: 

Blinn College Health Clinics: 

Brenham Campus: 

Corner of Green Street and College Avenue 

979-830-4899 or WEBSITE

Hours of Operation:

(Closed 12:45pm-1:45pm for lunch)

Closed Sat, Sun & all Blinn holidays

Blinn College Counseling Services: 

Brenham Campus: 

Administration Building, Suite 206 

979-830-4196 or WEBSITE

Hours of Operation:

Monday-Friday 8:00am-5:00pm

Bryan Campus: 

Building D, Room 150
979-209-7269 or WEBSITE

Hours of Operation:

(Closed 12:45pm-1:45pm for lunch)

Closed Sat, Sun & all Blinn holidays

Bryan Campus: 

Building D, Room 160
979-209-7251 or WEBSITE

Hours of Operation:

Monday-Friday 8:00am-5:00pm

On-Campus Police Department:  In addition, you are encouraged to file a report with the Blinn 

College Campus Police Department. The campus police may conduct an investigation based on 

potential criminal activity related to the situation you reported. 

Brenham Campus: 

Student Center  

979-830-4100 or WEBSITE

9-1-1 for emergency response

Off-Campus Medical Resources: 

Brenham Students:  

Baylor Scott & White Hospital 

700 Medical Parkway  

Brenham, TX 77833  

979-337-5000

(Able to treat medical injuries following

all assaults but will require transfer to

College Station Baylor Scott & White for

Sexual Assault Nurse Examine (SANE)

Bryan Campus: 

Administration Building S
979-209-7600 or WEBSITE

9-1-1 for emergency response

Bryan Students: 

Baylor Scott & White Hospital 

700 Scott & White Drive 

College Station, TX 77845 

979-207-0100

College Station Medical Center

1604 Rock Prairie Road College 

Station, TX 77845 979-764-5100

http://www.blinn.edu/healthclinic/index.html
http://www.blinn.edu/healthclinic/index.html
http://www.blinn.edu/counseling/index.html
http://www.blinn.edu/counseling/index.html
http://www.blinn.edu/police/index.html
http://www.blinn.edu/police/index.html


Sealy Students: Bryan Students Continued: 

Houston Methodist West Hospital St. Joseph Hospital 

18500 Katy Freeway  2801 Franciscan Drive 

Katy, TX 77094 Bryan, TX 77802 

832-522-5522 979-776-3777

Memorial Hermann Katy Hospital Schulenburg Students: 

23900 Katy Freeway  St. Mark’s Medical Center 

Katy, TX 77494 One St. Mark’s Place  

281-644-7000 La Grange, TX 78945  

979-242-2200

If you choose not to pursue or participate in an investigation or disciplinary proceeding, it's important that 

you know that you may request further conduct action at any future time, consistent with Blinn's policy. 

Of course, the longer the period of time elapsed from the time of the incident you reported, the more 

difficult it will be to obtain information as individuals graduate or leave school or physical evidence is no 

longer obtainable.  However, this does not mean that a fair hearing is impossible. If you choose not to share 

all the information you have about the incident it will limit our investigation. You are encouraged to meet 

with our office at any time to discuss options, and you may, of course, be accompanied by an adviser or 

advocate of your choice who is a Blinn College faculty, staff or student and not legally trained. 

We would also like to make you aware that Blinn College’s legal obligation is to investigate all reports of 

sexual discrimination, harassment, misconduct and/or violence and that Blinn College will investigate to 

the extent of the information available to it. 

If you need additional support during this time in the form of counseling support, alternative housing 

options, or academic accommodations, please contact our office so that we can work with you in a timely 

way to provide assistance. 

Blinn’s Freedom from Discrimination, Harassment and Retaliation Policy and a description of the Title IX 

violation process can be located on line at http://www.blinn.edu/title-ix/index.html. Nondiscrimination & 

Annual Public Notice - Blinn College, including its career and technical education programs, does not 

discriminate on the basis of race, color, religion, sex/gender, national origin, disability, age, or any other basis 

prohibited by law. A lack of English language skills will not be a barrier to admission and participation in career 

and technical education programs. 

If you have any questions, or wish to seek any type of support, please don’t hesitate to contact our 

office immediately. 

To file a Student Title IX  

complaint against Blinn College, 

contact the Dallas Office of the  

Office for Civil Rights, 

Title IX Coordinator 

Dr. Adrienne McCain
Brenham Campus, A-219
979-830-4216
adrienne.mccain@blinn.edu
or titleix@blinn.edu

Title IX Hotline 
979-830-4700

U.S. Department of Education 

1999 Bryan Street, Suite 1620 

Dallas, Texas 75201-6810 

(214) 661-9600 or

TDD 800-877-8339

OCR.Dallas@ed.gov




